Meeting of the Marion City Council
January 8, 2018

The Marion City Council met in regular session January 8, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. with Mayor Jared Byford
presiding. Council members present were: Phyllis Sykes, Darrin Tabor, Donnie Arflack, Dwight Sherer,
D’Anna Sallin, and Mike Byford. City employees in attendance were as follows: Adam Ledford, Melinda
Gipson, Pam Enoch, Terri Hart, Brian Thomas, Ray O’Neal, and the city attorney Bart Frazer. A public
sign-in sheet is attached and made part of these minutes.

GENERAL GOVERNMENT

Motion by Dwight Sherer, second by Mike Byford to approve the minutes of the December 18, 2017
meeting as submitted to council. All voted yes.

Council member Phyllis Sykes introduced ordinance 18-01, an ordinance of the City of Marion, Kentucky
amending chapter 74, schedule V, establishing subsection C of the code of ordinances, by adding truck
routes. The council wanted a better definition of wording in section 2 of the ordinance. The city
attorney gave the first reading of said ordinance.

OTHER BUSINESS

Council member Phyllis Sykes stated she had some complaints about so many pot holes in Marion.

Council member Phyllis Sykes stated she had driven around town and saw so many dilapidated houses,
she encourages the rest of the council to take a drive and look.

Council member D'Anna Sallin suggested a pedestrian crossing from city hall parking to Anna Mae’s
across the street. The city administrator, Adam Ledford, stated he would have to reach out to state

about this issue.

The Mayor thanked the utility director, Brian Thomas, and the maintenance department for their hard
work during all the water line breaks.

ADJOURNMENT

There being no further business to come before the council, the meeting was adjourned at 6:20 p.m.

JARED BYFORD, MAYOR

ATTEST:

PAM ENOCH, CITY CLERK



